
The Early Years 
Pupil Premium
Is your child eligible for additional funding?
The Early Years Pupil Premium is additional funding for three and 4 year old 
children, available for your child’s early years provider to support their learning. 

It’s quick and easy to find out if you can claim for your child, talk to your 
early years provider who will help you apply.


